
Coppell Independent School District  200 S. Denton Tap Road, Coppell, Texas  75019 

 

Board Action Required   
 

        No Action Required 
 

 

 
To:        Coppell ISD Board of Trustees and Dr. Mike Waldrip 
From:    Susie Williams, Coordinator of Assessment 
Date:     October 27, 2016 
 
Re:        Waiver Approval for a Modified Schedule for State Testing 
 
 
Board approval is needed to submit a waiver to TEA for a late arrival day on 
Wednesday, May 3, 2017, at Coppell High School. On May 3rd,  the following 
learners are being tested: 

 STAAR U.S. History EOC 

 STAAR Biology EOC 

 AP English Literature 

 IB Biology  
 
A late arrival will allow CHS to optimize facility and staff resources to test over 
1800 learners simultaneously and to make the testing environment less 
disruptive for those testing.  
 
Start time for those arriving late will be 11:20 AM and impacts: 

 All Freshman not scheduled to take the STAAR Biology EOC 

 All Sophomores not retesting or taking an AP exam 

 Seniors not scheduled to take any of the above exams 
 
 Thank you, 
 Susie Williams 


